Dear Parents and Carers
[bookmark: _GoBack]Christmas cards are lovely. We would like the children to be able to send and receive cards this year, just in a COVID safe way. 
We are asking for children to only bring cards in to school on a FRIDAY. The cards will then be quarantined over the weekend and handed out on Monday by our in-house Christmas Elf.  
Cards can be for anyone in school, just please make sure the envelopes are addressed clearly with the recipients name and class. 
Your child can bring cards to school this Friday and next Friday. It's beginning to look at lot like Christmas....
Thank you
Sharmyn Kennedy 
Kind regards
